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Good afternoon, Summer Bridge Participants, and families. The Summer Bridge Program is right around the corner.  We are really excited about meeting your children in person and you being a part of the DHHS family!!! Here is some information you all need to know. The program is July 24th-27th 8:00 A.M. -12:30 P.M. We will be serving breakfast and lunch. This program is in person only, not virtual!!! If you are not taking the bus, you can drop off your child by 7:50 A.M. and pick them up by 12:30 P.M. Drop off and pick up is in the front of the glass building. We will have a table set up their daily to check in the students. 

Please make sure your child has with them daily a notebook and a pen to take notes and water bottle (because it gets hot). If your child is taking any medication, please let us know and we can administer it. 

Some questions you may have about the program

Q. Why should my child attend the summer bridge program?
A: Your child will be learning tips, tools, and techniques how to be successful in high school. Your child will have an opportunity to work with both our staff and our students (SGA). Lastly, this will give your child an opportunity to know the “ins” and “outs” of DHHS through the following.
· Learn to navigate through the buildings and around campus
· Get schedule before other students
· Meet other students and faculty
· Team building
· Have Fun!!!

Q. Does my child have to ride the bus, or the bus route is not listed on the attached bus route.
A: The bus route will be established in mid-June (the deadline will be June 1st to sign up). If you signed up later, you would have to either drive your child to school or use one of the bus routes listed. You need to be signed up for your child to ride the bus. If you child is not signed up the county will not allow your child to ride the bus and you will need to provide transportation. 



Q: What time can I drop off my child and pick them up?
A: You can drop off your child as early as 7:45. We will be here. Your child needs to be picked up no later than 12:40. The staff will be leaving. 

Q: Can my child wear whatever they want?
A: Please have your child wear "appropriate" clothing (no short shorts, no tank tops, no half tops Please). Please have them dress comfortably. 

1) Does your child have a friend or friends that they want to be in a group with? We cannot promise all of them will be in the same group, but we can promise at least 1 person they know. Put their friend’s name on the application form please. 

The bus routes will be posted on our website in July. We have nothing to do with the bus routes, the county does this. If you have any additional questions, please call the front office in July 678-874-6302

Thank you so much for entrusting DHHS with your child. We are so excited to have you and your child be part of the Druid Hills High School's Family. Welcome again!!!

Tamara Ross
Summer Bridge Coordinator
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